
Harter Park – Design Services



Background
• City was awarded the full grant award of $800k with a 50% 

matching share by the City, creating the opportunity to 
construct a $1.6M park

• In 2015 Quadriga conducted community outreach and 
developed the park’s preliminary plans to help receive the 
$800k grant



Analysis
• Quadriga has been working in conjunction with the City from 

the onset of the park development process

• Quadriga’s hourly rates are comparable to standard 
engineering and design costs



Park Location
• 1345 Harter Parkway



Recommendation
A. Award a Professional Services Agreement in the amount 

of $67,955 to Quadriga Landscape Architecture and 
Planning Inc. of Sacramento, CA, for 100%-level 
construction document preparation services associated 
with the Harter Parkway Park Project, with the finding that 
it is in the best interest of the City.

B. Authorize the City Manager to execute the contract on 
behalf of the City, following approval by the City Attorney.


